
SUNDAY MORNING SERIES  -  is covering The Gospel of John 
during the worship services.  A bookmark is available at the 
Welcome Center with the schedule of scriptures and            
devotional questions.  A Scripture Journal is available at the 
Welcome Center.     
 

GAC DISCOVERY GROUP  -  Planning to start this group in 
January 2022.  If you are interested in learning more about 
Greenville Alliance Church this is for you.  Open to anyone who 
would like to explore GAC—whether or not you are looking to 
become a member.    Will meet for about an hour, on Sundays, 
starting at 9:00 a.m. (or after the first service) in the church     

library and will run for about 6 weeks.  Interested in attending? 
Sign-up in the lobby.  Questions:  Contact Tom Parker 
 

PRAYER GROUP  -  The Prayer Group that meets on     
Wednesdays is taking a break for December 29.  They will 
meet again starting January 5 at 3:00 p.m. in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Note the change in time.  Consider joining in the new 
year for the new winter schedule.   Contact: Pastor Byron 
 

SUNDAY AM ADULT GROUPS  -  Everyone welcome. New 
study topics will be covered starting January 2.   The Book of 
Acts  -  meets at 9:30 AM in the CEC, Room #11.  Facilitators:  Bill 
& Kathleen Sorg.  A Look at the Justice , Righteousness and the 
Law of a Holy God  Covering:  The Pentateuch, 2 Samuel, Ezra, 
Job, Isaiah, Nahum   -  Meets in the Fellowship Hall at 9:30 AM.        

Facilitator:  Pastor Byron Dickey 

Welcome.  
We are so glad you are here! We hope you enjoy your time 
with us today.  
 

Are you new?  
 

May we recommend the follow to get the most out of your visit:  

GATHER GROW 

GIVE 
IN-PERSON GIVING - is available in the back of the Worship 
Center.  Place your tithe, offering or gift in the box labeled 
"Giving."  Envelopes to use are available in the pews.  We will 
tentatively plan to begin having an offertory time in which plates 
will be re-introduced in January.  
 

ON-LINE GIVING - is available through the church website: 
www.greenvillealliancechurch.org    Click on the $ in the bar at the 
top of the page and fill in the information requested.   
 

YEAR-END OFFERING 2021 :  FOR ALL THE WORLD  -  You play a 
vital role in fulfilling the Alliance vision.  Your gift to this offering 
will keep your Alliance workers where they are needed most.  
See the insert in the bulletin to learn more about giving to this 
special offering for the work of the Alliance.   

    SUN.      Dec.       26 8:00 am  -  Worship Service 
   9:30 am  -  GROW Youth & GROW Kids AM 
   9:30 am  -  Hebrews & Colossians Groups Mtg. 
               10:30 am  -  Worship Service 
   5:00 pm  -  Jr. Bible Quiz Practice  -  ALC 
    -  Sr. Bible Quiz Study  -  ALC 
   5:45 pm  -  Sr. Bible Quiz Practice  -  ALC 
    -  No GROWKids Group  
    -  No GROWYouth (Jr. & Sr. High)                       
       WED.    Dec.     29 6:15 pm  -  Worship Team Practice  -  WC 
                  -  No Prayer Group  
   7:30 pm  -  Men’s Group  -  ALC 

We encourage you to visit three times to get a good flavor 
of who we are.  Complete a blue Welcome Card available at 
the Welcome Center.  We also have a welcome gift for you 
at the Welcome Center.  Please don’t hesitate to contact our 
church office if there is a way we can better serve you.  
 

Have Kids with you?   GROWKids Sunday Mornings (ages 
potty-trained 3-year-olds through 5th grade) and our 
GROWYouth Ministry (6th grade through High School) meets 
Sunday morning at 9:30 a.m. GROWKids Church (ages potty-
trained 3-year-olds through 5th grade) is from 10:45-11:45 
a.m. We also have nursery available for birth—up to age 3 
during the 10:30 a.m. service. There is no GROWKids Church 
the first Sunday of the month.  
 

Take the next step:  Adult Groups meet regularly for     
prayer, fellowship, care, and the study of God’s word. Visit 
the Welcome Center to receive a list of available groups. 
We long for everyone at Greenville Alliance to grow in a 
group.  

GO 
FAMILY INFORMATION FOR THE DIRECTORY  -  Forms are 
available at the Welcome Center.  If you have never given 
your family info. to the church office for the directory, we 
invite you to do so.  We would like to include you in our 
next directory.  For those who may have some changes, 
please take some time to update your information.  We 
would like a new information slip turned in from every 
family.  Thank you. 
 

The Alliance family will be joining 
our hearts and hands together— 
on our knees—beginning January 
2, 2022. Each week, we are       
releasing a set of thematic daily 
devotions and prayer points      
authored by Alliance leaders and 

family members.  For more information and to              
sign-up, go to cmalliance.org/40days/.  

GREETERS NEEDED  -  This very important ministry seeks 
to make everyone (visitors and regular attenders) feel 
welcome as they enter the doors of Greenville Alliance 
Church on Sundays.  We are especially conscious of our 
friends who are worshipping with us for the first few 
times.  Greeters can also offer direction to different areas 
of ministry in the church.  Please contact Pastor Byron 
through the church office if you are interested in this       
opportunity. 
 
 
 

January 2, 2022   

Nursery 
  10:30 AM 

  Ron & Sally McDonald 

SCHEDULED 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS SCHEDULE  - Week of December 26 

http://www.greenvillealliancechurch.org


Welcome to 
 Greenville Alliance Church 

 

Ministers, The Congregation 
Pastor Byron Dickey 

December 26, 2021 

Greenville Alliance Church, 63 Conneaut Lake Road, Greenville, PA 16125  
Phone 724.588.7167 

We are a member with the Christian & Missionary Alliance denomination.   
 

For more information about GAC visit the church website at:  
www.greenvillealliancechurch.org 

        

National Office website:  www.cmalliance.org 

No Monthly Prayer Time in January. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

INFORMATION 

Our Purpose Statement... 
  

Love God. 
  Live the Gospel. 

GROWKIDS & YOUTH  
GROWKids SUNDAY NIGHT  -  GROWKids Sunday Night is at 
the same time as youth group.  It is each Sunday from 6:30  
-  8:00 p.m.  This is a time for younger youth to develop and 
grow friendships, participate in fun and games and learn 
more about God’s word through object lessons.  This is not 
a formal program or club—just kids learning to love God 
and have fun in the process.  Contact Annie Ball at e-mail:  
kidsmin@greenvillealliancechurch.org or 724-588-7167. 
 
GROWKids SCHEDULE CHANGE  -  There will be no Sunday 
Night Kids tonight or January 2.  Enjoy your Christmas 
break. 
 
GROWYouth GROUP  -  Jr. & Sr. High youth meet each Sun-
day night from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Alliance Life Center.  
They meet at one time, but in their separate age groups.                           
Contact Tracy Mohr at the church 724-588-7167 or e-mail:  
youthministry@greenvillealliancechurch.org 
 
 

GROWYouth SCHEDULE CHANGE  -  There will be no youth 
meeting tonight.  Enjoy the Christmas break. 
 
 

DEACONESS  -  If you are in need or know of someone within 
the church family who is in need of care (sick, home from the 
hospital, death in the family, had a baby, etc.), please feel free 
to call the December Deaconess-Kathleen Sorg. 
 
 
 
 
 

THANKS  -  Dear Church Family,  Thank you for the many 
cards I have received over the Christmas season.  They are 
appreciated.  Thank you for thinking of me.  Joan Grinnell 
 

We give our sympathy to Barb Williams and Sharon 
Dalessandri.  Barb’s husband and Sharon’s father, 
Eugene Williams went home to be with the Lord                  
December 14.   

CHURCH FAMILY 

COLLEGE-AGE BIBLE STUDY  - is on a break until January 20.    
GAC Contacts:  Dave Shaffer and Zach Roth 

COLLEGE & CAREER 

LIFE  -  2022 Theme:  JESUS is Greater Than Everything   
How can you help send a youth to LIFE?  Pray for our youth 
and leaders planning to attend,  Save Your Silver (collect 
coins in the bottle) and/or support them through Jobs for 
Life.  (Consider if you might have any cleaning, minor jobs 
or yard work they could do.)    You can also order a t-shirt 
from the T-shirt Fundraiser.  There are three different   
designs and several color choices. Fill out an 
order form available on the table in the lobby to 
place your order.  Contact Tracy Mohr or Jill 
Winklevoss for details.  Thank you for supporting 
LIFE! 
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